BLOSS MEMORIAL HEALTHCARE DISTRICT

March 20, 2020

ATTENTION:

In regards to the COVID 19 Pandemic

The Bloss Memorial Healthcare District Finance Committee and Board of Directors meetings for
March 2020 have been cancelled.

Should you have any concerns or questions, you may contact Fily Cale at (209) 724-4102.

Sincerely,

Bloss Memorial Healthcare District, A Public Entity

3605 Hospital Road, Suite F ® Atwater, CA95301-5173 ® (209) 381-2000 (209) 722-9020 FAX




